WUSM Nutrition Program

THE SITE VISIT

It is important that one or two medical student coordinators visit the site at which their nutrition class will be held prior to the start of the class. This is especially important if a nutrition class has not previously been held at the site. First, the site visit is a chance for you to familiarize yourself with the facilities and to find out what kitchen supplies are available at the site (for example, if the site does not have adequate stovetops, you will need to bring the portable ones provided in our kitchen sets). Second, the site visit allows you to meet in person with your contact at that site to ask questions and to answer any questions the contact might have.

THINGS TO ASK/LOOK FOR

Concerning teaching spaces

1. Where will we be holding the class?

2. What is the room set-up? Will I need to allot extra time for changing this layout before the start of each class?

3. Are there separate rooms available for the adult and kids’ classes?

4. Are there chalkboards or dry-erase boards?

a. These are not essential, but if they are available, they expand your teaching options.

b. You may need to purchase your own chalk or dry-erase markers to use these boards.

5. Is there projection equipment available?

a. This is not essential, but if available, it expands your teaching options.

b. No multimedia files are currently provided as part of our curriculum, but you are welcome to make some and use them in the class to aid your teaching.

Concerning the kitchen

1. How big is the kitchen?

a. If it is large and/or your class is small, you may be able to have class participants do the cooking part of the class in the kitchen. If not, you’ll need to set up cooking stations in the classroom.

2. What appliances are available?

a. Stove, oven, fridge, microwave?

3. Are the appliances available adequate for the volume of cooking needed to be done?

a. If not (ex. if you have a large number of participants), you may need to bring the stove-top ranges and/or toaster ovens to cook all the food.

4. What kitchen equipment that belongs to the site are we allowed to use, provided we use it carefully and clean it afterward?

a. The WUSM kitchen sets should be enough for all the cooking you’ll do, and you should aim to use just our equipment, but if you ever find yourself in a pinch, it will be good to know what belonging to the site you are and are not allowed to use.

Concerning storage

1. Is there locked storage with space available for us to store our kitchen supplies?

a. The storage must be locked, and you must have easy access to it each week (ex. able to ask the person at the front desk to unlock it).

b. If no locked storage is available, all kitchen supplies must be returned to the 4th floor FLTC storage closets after each session.

Miscellaneous

1. Where should we park?

2. Is there a certain entrance to the building that we should use?

3. Who from your staff will be at the site while each session is running?

4. To whom should we report when we arrive and leave each week?

5. Where is the fire extinguisher and fire alarm pull station?

6. If there is an emergency, whom should we contact?

7. Where are cleaning supplies stored?

a. This is so that you’ll be prepared in the event that something gets spilled or a similar mess is made in the kitchen or classroom.

8. Are there any special rules about your site that we should know?

